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June 22, 2016 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Subject : Structure fire, 4 West Second Street. Eureka 

Contact : Kent Hulbert, Battalion Chief, 707-441-4013 
 

 

 
 

 

On June 21, at approximately 2350 hrs. Humboldt Bay Fire responded to a 
commercial structure fire at 4 west Second Street. The first arriving units found 
fire coming from windows on the front of the building. Crews located a male 
occupant inside and led him to the exterior, He was assessed by medical staff 
and transported to St. Joseph’s Hospital. Crews attacked the fire which consisted 
of trash and furniture knocking the fire down within 10 minutes. 

2 engines 1 truck and 2 chief officers responded to the fire along with1 fire 
support volunteer.  Arcata Fire Protection District provided coverage of Humboldt 
Bay’s jurisdiction. 

No firefighter injuries were reported.  

The person inside the fire building was treated for smoke inhalation. 

Damage is estimated at $0, no structural damage was noted.  

Smoke alarms save lives. Check them regularly and change the batteries twice a 
year! 

 

 
 

 

Smoke Alarms Save Lives. 


